
           LORD SELKIRK SCHOOL DIVISION 
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

The Board of Trustees, at its Re-organizational 
Meeting of Tuesday September 6th, 2016, 

elected 
 
 

Lena Kublick 
As Chair of the Board 

 

and 
 

Jean Oliver 
As Vice-Chair of the Board 

 

for 2016-2017. 
 

We extend our congratulations to Mrs. Kublick and 

Mrs. Oliver and express our appreciation for their 

leadership, both in the past and in the future. 


